
File No. 22-0533 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a proposed agreement between the Los Angeles 
Police Department (LAPD) and Motorola Solutions, Inc., for the purchase, installation and hosting of an 
automated license plate recognition system. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
AUTHORIZE the Chief of Police, or designee, to execute the proposed agreement, contained in the City 
Administrative Officer (CAO) report dated May 3, 2022, attach to Council file No. 22-0533, with Motorola 
Solutions, Inc., for automated license plate recognition services. The term of the agreement is five years 
from the date of execution, and a maximum allowable compensation not to exceed $2,035,000, or 
$407,000 annually, subject to the approval of the City Attorney as to form. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The CAO reports that approval of the recommendation stated in this report will 
authorize the LAPD to enter into an agreement with Motorola Solutions, Inc., for automated license plate 
recognition services. The term of the agreement is five years with a maximum allowable compensation 
not to exceed $407,000 annually, or $2,035,000 over the five-year term. Funding for the purchase of 
equipment, installation, licensing and hosting services is provided in the LAPD’s 2021-22 Adopted 
Budget Office and Administrative Account. Funding for subsequent years is subject to approval by the 
Mayor and Council. There is no additional impact to the General Fund. 
 
Financial Policies Statement: The CAO reports that the recommendation stated in this report is in 
compliance with the City’s Financial Policies in that one-time revenues will be used to support one-time 
expenditures. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on June 1, 2022, your Public Safety Committee considered a CAO report relative to 
a proposed agreement between the LAPD and Motorola Solutions, Inc., for the purchase, installation and 
hosting of an automated license plate recognition system. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended to move forward the 
recommendation in the CAO report, as detailed above. This matter is now submitted to the Council for 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:  YES 
BUSCAINO: YES 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
KORETZ:  ABSENT 
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